
South Georgetown Boundary Review

To: Parents/guardians of the following schools:
● Ethel Gardiner PS
● Silver Creek PS

Subject: South Georgetown Boundary Review Public Consultation Meeting (Tuesday, January
24, 2023)

Public Consultation Meeting
South Georgetown Boundary Review study

Jan. 17, 2023

Dear Families,

We are writing to notify you about the virtual Public Consultation Meeting taking place on
Tuesday, Jan. 24, 2023. The purpose of this meeting is to learn about the preferred options
for the South Georgetown Boundary Review study. As this meeting is being held virtually,
viewers will tune in to a livestream and have the opportunity to submit questions online
regarding the Boundary Review Committee's preferred options. The recommended options
will be implemented for September 2023.

The livestream for the Public Consultation Meeting will take place on:

Tuesday, Jan. 24, 2023
7 - 8:30 p.m.
www.hdsb.ca

Submitting your Questions for the Meeting
As part of the Halton District School Board’s Boundary Review process, the HDSB welcomes
your input. Please submit your questions through the Livestream Question Form before
and/or during the meeting.

All current boundary options and the timeline of important dates are available on the
South Georgetown Boundary Review webpage. A copy of the meeting presentation will
also be made available on the webpage before the livestream date.

Submitting your Feedback on the Options
The HDSB invites your feedback on the impact of each option presented. A feedback forum
and the recommended options will be available on the South Georgetown Boundary
Review webpage on Friday, Jan. 20, 2023. Please provide your feedback by 12 p.m. on
Friday, Jan. 27, 2023.

http://www.hdsb.ca
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgXBkGhIE07OFEE0L7xegGRV5EhyPkYsocyk0Nt0n1D1dFhg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://hdsb.ca/schools/Pages/School%20Boundary%20Reviews/Current%20Boundary%20Reviews/South-Georgetown-Boundary-Review.aspx
https://hdsb.ca/schools/Pages/School%20Boundary%20Reviews/Current%20Boundary%20Reviews/South-Georgetown-Boundary-Review.aspx
https://hdsb.ca/schools/Pages/School%20Boundary%20Reviews/Current%20Boundary%20Reviews/South-Georgetown-Boundary-Review.aspx


After the Feedback Deadline Date
The Boundary Review Committee (BRC) will review the feedback submitted and consider
revisions and options suggested by the community. The BRC will then submit their
recommendations to the Boundary Review Steering Committee (BRSC) which may then
amend the option(s), blend components of several options, or generate an entirely new
option. The BRSC will then submit their recommended option(s) to the Director of
Education.

If you wish to delegate the Board of Trustees regarding this Boundary Review, please view
the process for Delegating the Board.

The information collected is in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act, Section 29. This information is for the sole use of the Halton District
School Board staff to assess public opinion and comments in relation to the options
presented.

Sincerely,

South Georgetown Boundary Review Committee Co-Chairs:

Carole Baxter
Trustee - Oakville, Wards 1 and 2

Jennifer Fowler
Superintendent of Education

https://www.hdsb.ca/our-board/Pages/Board%20of%20Trustees/Delegating-the-Board.aspx

